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Saga Hoglund epitomizes what it means to be an "honors" student. As
Vice-President, and now President of the 2023-2024 student leadership of
the SBCC chapter, Saga leads with poise, intelligence and dedication. As
Vice-President during the fall semester, she more than ably supported the
chapter president and members with each and every project This semester
she smoothly stepped into the President role, running weekly planning
meetings, promoting the chapter around campus, and championing other
officers and their projects, all while taking a heavy academic load, tutoring
for the Anthropology Department, and participating in other campus clubs.
We could not be prouder to celebrate Saga!


